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February 6, 2012 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 

Attn: Director, Division ofNuclear Materials Safety 

475 Allendale Road 

King of Prussia, P A 19406 ­-.. 

c 
Subject: Notification of Temporary Job Site, License 20-31340-01 (Docket # 03037850, Control # 576420) 0 v1" )

( fe.fert'bC l- .... f>.l...J 
Dear Sir: 

Licensed work activities performed by Shaw Environmental and Infrastructure, Inc., have been terminated at the 

following location as ofJanuary 13,2012: 


Bed Bath & Beyond Store #0621 

835 Queen Street 

Southington, CT 06489 


Work activities consisted of removal and packaging ofa suspected damaged tritium exit sign, collection of smear 

samples to assess potential levels of tritium contamination, and pre-emptive decontamination. Removable tritium 

contamination levels were observed to be at or below detectable levels (two detected results at 82 and 59 

dpmll00cm2, the remaining results non-detected at < 57.6 dpmllOOcm2

). All wastes from the sampling and 

decontamination activities were packaged along with the damaged sign for transfer and shipment to the 

manufacturer (lsolite Corporation). The package was shipped under general license by Bed Bath & Beyond in 

accordance with 10 CFR llO.23.8(ii). 


Thank you for consideration of this notice. Please contact Claire Doherty (617.589.6750) with any additional 

questions. 


Sincerely, 

¥o~ 
Mark O. Somerville, Ph.D.,CHP, REA 

Director 


Environment, Safety, Health & Quality 

Shaw Environment & Infrastructure, Federal 

(925) 222-0848-Cell 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of YOU~PPlication dated 

j ( 1.0 1.).0 (d ,and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

00 Thert'!e;hf!d~±~~i~ o~~~.~,~!a~ptf.?0~~12signed to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information 

o Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number _l7 r,q I(, 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely', 

(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 



